
 
 

6/14 WEEKLY UPDATE FROM MS.LOBATO 

Good afternoon, 
  
I hope everyone had a good weekend. 
  
A/B week students are in this week as this is the last week of instruction 
  
Here are some dates to be mindful of: 
  
Finals continue. Science- last one 
  
All finals are to be completed by 6/17 
  
The Regents schedule is below: 
  
June 17th- Eng Regents @ 9:15 
June 22nd- Living env Regents @ 9:15 
June 23rd-Algebra Regents @ 9:15 
  
Students do need to be here by 9:00 am, 8:45 preferably to allow for traffic and potential 
subway issues. 
  
June 16th- last day for in-person instruction 
June 17th-last day of the marking pd and the English Regents 
Work will not be accepted after the 17th. 
  
June 24th is our senior brunch and block party., this will be a great even for our seniors! Mr. 
Benoit and the senior committee has been sending out communication about this. If you 
have any questions please feel free to reach out. 
  
Information about summer school will be going out soon and with scheduling and classes 
starting 7/6, during summer students can take 3 classes. There are no Regents given in 
August. 
  
As always if you have any questions please feel free to reach out. 
  
Take care, 
Donna Lobato 
 


